
Besides the great satisfaction of doing a worthwhile job, St. Francis’ men in Mexico enjoyed 
the lush, sub-tropical scenery of Valle de Bravo.

Terriers Travel
Encouraged by successful Summer work 

projects in the Mexican villages of Zine- 
pecaro and Valle de Bravo in 1962 the 
Terrier peace corps, that nebulous, officer­
less organization known as St. Francis Stu­
dents Abroad, scheduled a second expedi­
tion, this one to Peru. Dr. Ellis, Director 
of the Latin American Studies Program, 
flew down to South America during the 
inter-term recess to work out arrange­
ments. Initial target for Summer 1963 was 
the slums of the city of Arequiba.

Greatest obstacle to overcome was lack 
of funds but money was solicitated from a

variety of sources. Students paid to watch 
faculty athletes stumble down the basket­
ball court in a game against Project Peru 
hopefuls. The Brooklyn community was 
alerted to the needs of our little force. 
Raffles and dances garnered additional 
specie.

The isolationist faction of the lounge 
twitched more and more uneasily as the 
Summer grew nearer. We waited and 
watched, apprehensively, impatiently . . . 
for something to happen. It had to. We 
knew. Incredible things are going on in 
this wide, wide world of ours.

Half the fun is getting there. And getting there means raising money. Raising money means 
throwing a dance or two. Mark Thomas and guest in action.
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